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2020 Annual General Meeting Election nominations 

are open for elections 

 

Office Bearers 

President:  David Alexander-Fleming 

Vice President:  Dr Anthony Cree 

Secretary:  Marcus Byron 

Treasurer:  James Pereira 

 

Committee (up to 5 ordinary members) 

Member:  vacant (John Campbell) 

Member:  vacant (Andrew Mackinnon) 

Member:  Wayne Makin 

Member:  Jillian Thompson 

 

The SAFAA Board of Management meets 4 times a year 

at the Kelvin Club. Nominations for the vacancies may be 

obtained from the secretary via email. The next meeting 

is the Annual General Meeting on 11 September 2020 at 

1730 in the Kelvin Club President’s Room. 

Website Update Plans 

 

The hope is to develop our website and offer online 

booking for first-aid courses with more information 

regarding the cost, duration, and location of these. 

A fundraising page will also need to be developed which 

incorporates an online store where our merchandise may 

be purchased. Items such as lapel pins, face shields, and 

first aid kits can be purchased.  

As well as this, a 'bequests' section will be created, and a 

general ‘volunteer now’, ‘fundraise’, 'donate' option will 

be made available. The hope is to make online donation 

and volunteering more accessible.  

Moreover, the organisation will continue to apply for 

more funding through grants with the goal of securing a 

vehicle to transport our volunteers to various events and 

courses in the future. 

Well done to all members who have collected donations 

for us to use to purchase equipment. 

The Board plan over the next 12 months is to update the 

website and make it easier to donate to us, including credit 

card donations via PayPal.

Our “Save a Limb, Save a Life” campaign will again be 

launched in the next quarter. 

To donate to us via EFT 

Our details are: 

Credit Union Australia 

BSB:   814 282 

Account:  30752007 

Remarks:  Your name 

 

2020 Weary Dunlop Service 

 

The 2020 Weary Dunlop Service has been cancelled to 

the public. However, a small private service will take 

place on Sunday 12 July 2020. We have been requested 

to provide a piper (PIPERS please RSVP to the CCOM 

if you can attend) for the service. Our Vice Patron Diana 

Dunlop will be there representing the Dunlop Family. If 

you are interested in attending, please notify the Chief 

Operations Officer Michael Krejany. 

New Polo Shirts 

 

In keeping with the 

International colours 

for the Emergency 

Services and First 

Responders, we have 

updated out polo shirts logo. Those who have the previous 

version may continue to use it. For more information on 

the colour scheme used by other organisations please 

visit: https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Sillitoe_tartan 

 

Vice Patron Appointed 

 

The Chief Commissioner was delighted to announce that 

Diana Dunlop the granddaughter of our first Australian 

Patron Sir Edward ‘Weary’ Dunlop has accepted the 

position of Vice Patron. She has taken up an ex-officio 

position on the Board and will coordinate our fundraising 

efforts. Welcome Diana 
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